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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘affirmation’     

 

 Gearing up for Sports Day  

We are all really looking 

forward to our first Sports 

Day on Monday 22 July. It  

will be an inter-house  

contest remember and the 

title of House Champions 

(and the trophy) is still up for 

grabs so give it 100%!   

 

 New Term Start Dates a 

reminder that it’s Year 7 

only on Mon 2 and Tues 3 

September. Years 8 & 9 start 

back on Weds 4 September. 

 

 Join the fight  against 

extinction. Click here to 

download your elephant 

template and contribute to 

the #howmanyelephants 

visual petition. Bring your 

completed elephant in with 

you at the start of term  and 

help  TSS take a stand against 

this global issue. Make your 

summer holiday count!  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

   LAYING THE BRICKS FOR OUR NEW SCHOOL   

CELEBRATING THE VALUE OF EDUCATION  

The sun was certainly shining on us this Wednesday as we visited the site of 

our fantastic new home in Fernwood to deliver our personalised bricks. Every 

student contributed a brick, decorated with an affirmation or inspirational 

quotation that will be built into one of the walls of our new school over the 

summer holidays. We were delighted to be joined by our Chair of Governors, 

Mrs Pippa Suthers (wife of the late Martin Suthers MBE) who, like our stu-

dents, also had the honour of laying bricks that will form part of the building’s 

structure—a task which they all executed with an impressive level of skill!  

Members of SAVE represented The Suthers School at 

Newark Book Festival last weekend, selling copies of 

the brilliant ‘Education Matters’ anthologies that they 

created and curated in aid of the Malala Fund. They 

raised an impressive £70 on the day and have since 

supplemented that through additional sales. A massive 

thank you to everyone who supported this campaign 

and to all the students who contributed to the project.  

   ORACY CHALLENGE WINNER ANNOUNCED  
For our second annual Celebration of Success event at Newark Town Hall this 

week we were joined by guest speaker, Holly Budge, a woman whose strength 

of character, passion and determination proved to be a real inspiration. We 

celebrated another year of success with awards for achievement, progress and 

effort amongst many others and the winner of the Oracy Challenge 2019, Ame-

lia Beresford–Wilson, received her trophy from Holly who is pictured below 

with our finalists. Well done to everyone for another hugely successful year! 

https://www.howmanyelephants.co/

